THE FRONT PORCH

All the happy happenings at Cotton Grove Estate

Thanksgiving
Preparations Underway

Fall is upon us, which means we are in the midst of
planning another delicious Thanksgiving Day feast here
at Cotton Grove Estate. Of course, we realize that many
of our sweet residents will want to spend the holiday
with their families, which we absolutely encourage. If
you are planning to take a family member out for the
day, we kindly request that you let us know no later
than November 16th so that we can make the
appropriate arrangements for our own Thanksgiving
meal here at Cotton Grove.

You may reach out to Anna by phone at (912) 424-6422
or by email at anna@cottongroveestate.com. Or, better
yet, stop on by Cotton Grove and say hello in person!
We sure would love to see you! But remember, don't call
before you come - we love it when friends and family
members stop by unannounced, as it allows us the
opportunity to show them that things here at Cotton
Grove are always the same, whether we're expecting
visitors or not.



Halloween Cookie Decorating

We're so excited that the holidays are here! It's been one heck of a year, but if there's anything that can
bring a smile to our faces, it's some good food and even better friends! With Halloween the kickoff to the
holiday season, so we simply couldn't let it pass without our own little celebration. This year, the
residents got together to decorate some darling Halloween-themed cookies. Don't they look delicious?!







Ladies' Day Out
At JC Nails

At Cotton Grove Estate, we believe that
no detail ought to be overlooked when it
comes to the comfort and care of your
loved ones. For this reason, we offer our
residents complimentary on-site
manicures and pedicures, along with
many other treatments. However,
sometimes it's fun to take a day out on
the town!

With that in mind, the ladies of Cotton
Grove were treated to a special outing at
JC Nails for manicures and pedicures! It
was wonderful to see them enjoy

themselves as they were pampered by the
fabulous staff at the salon.
Cotton Grove Estate would like to extend a special thank you to JC Nails for opening their shop up extra early in

order to accommodate our group, and for taking such excellent care of our precious ladies. They were so very
grateful and they all left looking absolutely beautiful.

JC Nails is located at 116 Allison Street, Jesup, GA.







A Message From Anna

Hello Friends,

While the team here at Cotton Grove Estate works
together on preparations for a Thanksgiving
celebration our residents and staff will all enjoy, I am
filled with a spirit of gratitude as I reflect on our
many blessings. Even during what has been a trying
year for so many businesses, families, and individuals,
our lovely little world here at Cotton Grove has
remained as safe and comfortable as ever. What a
gift!

So, as we enter into this season of giving thanks, [ am
feeling so tremendously grateful. Thank you all for
your continued support! I would like to personally
wish every one of you a wonderful Thanksgiving
holiday filled with fun, family, and lots of yummy
food!

Warmly,

Anna Pittard
Owner, Cotton Grove Estate



